## Paideia Academy

## Vision and Hearing Screening

The Sight and Hearing Association
will be at Paideia Academy
on Tuesday, September 14th,
to test all kindergarteners. If you do not want
your kindergartener screened, please let the
kindergarten teachers know.



Most of what we learn comes through our eyes and ears, so we want to open this opportunity up to all students in grades 1-8. For \$10.00 per child, we will screen your child's hearing and vision. Please complete the bottom of this page and return it to the office with \$10.00 by Thursday, September 9th.

Questions? Sharon Owens: 952-953-6200 x. 106 sowens@paideiaacademy.org

Yes, I would like to have my child's hearing and vision screened.	
Student Name	Grade
Parent Signature	

Please return this form to the office with \$10.00 by September 9,2010.